
10. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT – INSPECTOR DEREK ERASMUS

Inspector Derek Erasmus attended at 11.45am and provided an update to the Committee on ‘boy
racers’. He indicated that at present the outcome of the Private Members Bill promoted by Clayton
Cosgrove MP was still being awaited and if this did not eventuate into law then the Police would be
looking to the Council for further street additions to the Council Bylaw.

Further discussion related to red light enforcement and the monitoring of pedestrian crossings and
Inspector Erasmus indicated that he would meet with the Committee again in three months time as
previously agreed.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


